· Parents of Maple
· Parents of Willow
Dear Parents,

Next half term we will be doing a topic on birds. To support this we have booked SMJ falconry for the morning of the 4th March. They will bring in birds of prey to fly around the hall and children will get chance to handle the birds too. 

To pay for this we need a contribution of £3.50 per child please. 

This will appear on Parentpay in the next few days.
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